
PTCC Open Meeting
Held a PTCC meeting inviting all within the GLOBE community on
December 8 asking for suggestions, ideas as we continue virtual
events and looking for volunteers.  Many thanks to those that
attended - please send any thoughts or concerns to
ptccofficers.globeacademy@gmail.com.  We would love to hear from
you!

Thank you to GLOBE Staff!
PTCC held “Doughnuts and Dough” this afternoon at both campuses
providing doughnuts, coffee and handing out cash to all staff
members.  Thank you for all that you do!

Spirit Nights
December 13 - Ponko Chicken

LC Lost & Found
Claim your missing items from the LC Lost and Found at 4pm on
Thursday, December 16.  A table will be set up in the LC parking lot.

Looking for GLOBE family owned businesses
Several in the community have asked for a list of GLOBE-owned
businesses.  If you own a business and would love to compile a list to
share with our community!

Help Needed!
We have several areas in need of volunteer help:
- Members of the PTCC Communications Coordination team
- Party planner and team members to help organize the party for

the auction
- Volunteers to ask companies for in-kind donations for the auction
- Volunteers to set up language enrichment opportunities through

a sister school program and/or a mentoring program within GLOBE
- Volunteers to assist with the Lost & Found Claiming
- Volunteers to plan and plan a community garden
- Co-lead for our Community Support PAC
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